


comments:: definite open space plan must be presented. The development
shouldn't rely on bringing in an income. The newly built cycle path
following the old rail line through the site was closed and torn up. A
waste of money. The new stadium would have a negative effect on my
amenity, others living in Battery Point and possibly residents on the
eastern shore with light reflected off the river. Money for sport, in all
fairness, should be available for all sports not just AFL. e.g. soccer and
track and field athletics. With proper world class facilities in both these
sports Hobart could be hosting international competitions. We could be
a training venue on the back of the Olympic Games to be held in
Brisbane.




